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Richard Cobb, Director

March 2, 2015

MEMORANDUM

TO: Tim Wyrosdick, Superintendent
School Board Members

FROM: Richard Cobb, Director

RE: School Board Approval

Please approve the following Requests for Facility Use. Thank you for your consideration.

Dixon Intermediate — Weight Watchers/meetings

Gulf Breeze High — One on One Kicking/kicking and punting

Gulf Breeze High — City of GB/Tennis League

Holley Navarre Intermediate — Girl Scouts of Navarre/dinner and movie night
Holley Navarre Primary — Destination Church of Navarre/services

King Middle — The Extra Mile P’cola Christian Ministry/Community Outreach
Locklin Tech/Russell Center — Doreen Marshall/wedding

Locklin Tech/Russell Center — Santa Rosa Property Appraiser/training
Locklin Tech/Russell Center — Maira Creamer/Wedding

Locklin Tech/Russell Center — SRC Property Appraiser/Training

Navarre High — Cimarron Performance Company/rehearsal

Pace High — Pace Band Boosters/5K Run

Pace High — Sonnenschein Region Porsche Club of America/Precision Driving Course



